



HW VENTILATION SUPPORTS SAVE THE CHILDREN

THIS YEAR WE GAVE OUR CONTRIBUTION TO VACCINATION PROGRAMS

HW VENTILATION

celebrates with Save the Children supporting their projects for children's rights.





Rescaldina , 13/12/2023





HW VENTILATION

celebrates with Save the Children supporting their projects for children's rights.









Our gift contributes to
Save The Children's health
and nutrition projects, because
we believe no child should die
from preventable and
treatable illnesses.
Our donation will guarantee
essential medical treatment
and proper nutrition to
thousands of children, in Italy
and in the world.





Dear friend,
with Christmas holidays we decided
to share our commitment and our
work supporting Save the
Children. Merry Christmas and
happy New Year!

Paolo Antonio Simonetta CEO HW Ventilation srl